
NYULH Covid 19 isolation and quarantine, testing, return to work and personal protective equipment requirements for contractor personnel 

Sent via email �(�Œ�}�u��RED+F Vendor Notice on 1/14/2022 

Ladies and Gentlemen: 

In light of the highly-contagious Covid omicron variant and updated CDCED+issued.  

Please speak with the workers about the importance of staying home if they test positive or experience 
Covid symptoms and complete the required isolation outlined in the memo.  

With regards to personal protective e


